
The Case is Altered 

 

 

Like all hospitality venues, due to the Coronavirus, The Case has had a very disrupted 

year.  The committee have though, used this time to organise maintenance and 

refurbishment work and prepare our volunteers for working within the Government’s 

ever changing restrictions and regulations. 

 

Although we are now once again open our current trading times are still very much 

reduced and heavily dependent on weather conditions as we are still only permitted to 

serve outdoors.  Hopefully this will change this month. 

 

We were able to take advantage of Government grants that were available to us and 

this has helped considerably with our cash flow. Our two part-time employees were 

furloughed during the first lockdown and although one took the decision to leave the 

other has recently returned to their normal hours. 

 

As you can imagine many of our volunteers have been hesitant to return to working 

behind the bar but our current small group have been wonderful and are supporting us 

almost every weekend.  

 

Non bar volunteers, such as gardeners and maintenance groups have continued to 

supply their time throughout the past 14 months to help the pub remain a well 

presented hub of the village. 

 

Looking forward to when all current restrictions are lifted, we, as a responsible and 

integral part of our small community, will gradually take small steps towards 

resuming our normal service and hours. Hopefully this approach will ensure the 

continued safety of all of our customers and volunteers.  


